
 

COVID-19 Weekly Status Report 

September 11 @ 12:30 pm – September 18, 2020 @ 12:30 pm 

 

The Clinch County School System continues to consult with the Georgia Department of Public Health 

and its Contact Tracing program as well as local medical professionals regarding known exposures and 

staff or students with positive test results. Impacted students and personnel are reported to DPH. If a 

student has been in close contact with another student or staff member who has tested positive, the 

parents of the close contact students are contacted by phone. Student and staff names and 

classrooms will not be identified in an effort to protect the privacy rights of students and their 

families. Quarantine information is provided for close contacts identified through school exposure.  

Each weekly update includes only new cases reported during that time period. It is not a cumulative 

report.  

While we are unable to disclose any identifying information, should you have questions or concerns 

please do not hesitate to reach out to us. The number to the BOE is 912-487-5321. You can also reach 

us via email at clinchpr@clinchcounty.com . 

Let’s all work together to help slow the spread of COVID-19 in Clinch County! Children who have a 

fever or are displaying symptoms of COVID-19 should stay home. Encourage students to wear a mask 

when social distancing is not possible.  

 

 

1289  Student Enrollment 

14  Students Reporting Positive Results* 

45  Students Assigned to Quarantine due to Close Contact School Exposure 

 

194  Total Staff 

3  Staff Reporting Positive Results* 

1  Staff Assigned to Quarantine due to Close Contact School Exposure 

 

 
*all students and staff who are positive are also in quarantine according to DPH and CDC guidance. 
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